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What was your most notable project, deal, transaction or personal achievement in 2014? 
In 2014, becoming the president of the Bronx Manhattan Association of Realtors was a great honor.
I will now not only be able to help my clients but also help the Bronx grow in the coming year and
beyond.
What are you looking forward to accomplishing in 2015? 
In 2015 I am looking forward to my first full year as President of the Bronx Manhattan North
Association of Realtors. It should be an exciting year as we continue to bring businesspeople of the
Bronx together to share ideas and grow their communities. The Bronx continues to boom and the
new developments coming in 2015 should breathe new life into communities. This revitalization will
not only bring more opportunities to real estate market but to the people who live and work in these
communities. 2015 is the Year of the Bronx! 
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